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Lay-corporations should not be practicing medicine. As a physician in training, it is 

already incredibly obvious that things that are good for corporations and business are 

often directly opposed to what is good for patients. I became a physician to take care 

of patients and always put their best interest first. I am an emergency room doctor 

and it is my goal to provide high-quality care to every patient I see regardless of 

insurance-status or ability to pay. To name a few examples - having lay corporations 

manipulating and controlling what tests a physician can order or determining how a 

medical unit is staffed will never benefit patients. I hope Oregon can be a leader in 

affirming that health care should always prioritize taking care of patients over making 

profits for corporations. I support HB4130. Thank you for your work on this important 

issue. 


